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Congratulations to Matt McCracken on his promotion to
Senior Property Manager at Lornham!

We’re delighted to recognise Matt’s hard work, dedication,
and the exceptional service he brings to our clients. 

His promotion reflects both his commitment and the
continued growth of our team. Well done, Matt!


